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AMENDED NONCOMPLIANCE INFORMATION REPORT 

(22V520) 
 
 
This supplements Toyota’s Part 573 Report of July 21, 2022 concerning the upper child seat anchor issue 
on certain Toyota Tacoma vehicles. 
 
Toyota previously reported the remedy for this condition was being developed.  This amendment 
supplements the Part 573 Report to add the description of corrective repair action. 
 
The revised Description of Corrective Repair Action is as noted below: 
 
 

Description of Corrective Repair Action: 
All known owners of the subject vehicles will be notified to return their vehicles to a Toyota dealer.  
For all involved vehicles, Toyota dealers will inspect the welds of each of the upper child seat anchors 
to determine whether the welds are sufficient.  Following the inspection, for any upper child seat 
anchors found to have one or more separated spot-welds, the child seat anchor will be rewelded at each 
of the weld locations. 


